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Welcome!  
We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family: 

1. Darryl and Debra Miller 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming 

Events 

 

 

 

Pumpkin Painting – October 9th at the 1:00 pm 

in the clubhouse.  Bring a pumpkin and we will 

supply the paints!   

 

 

Square Dance & 

Dinner – This will be 

held on October 15, 

2022 from 6pm-9pm in 

the park.  The 100th 

Committee is organizing this event and are 

asking that you bring a chair and a dish to 

share.  There will be a bonfire and hayrides!  

ALL are welcome! 

 

 

Halloween Party – 

October 29, 2022 from 5-

7pm in the clubhouse!  

Dinner of pizza and 

chicken strips will be 

provided and members and guests are asked to 

bring a side to share!  There will be games and 

a costume judging contest!   

Trick or treating will start at 7pm. 

Hope to see you there in your Halloween finest! 

 

 

Christmas Party – Santa has 

notified us that he is planning on 

visiting Sevakeen on December 

11th at 6pm.  Stay tuned for 

more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board News   
The annual membership meeting of Sevakeen 

was held on August 28, 2022. Committee chairs 

reported on the activities of their committees 

for the past year. The membership elected the 

following members to serve on the board 

through 2025:   

Zach Malloy 

Neal Sangree 

Mike Seidel 

 

 

Thank you 
On behalf of all the 

members of Sevakeen, The 

Board of Directors would 

like to extend a HUGE thank you to Ed Dawes 

for his many years on The Board.  Ed gave his 

time as a Board member and as President of 

the Club.   

Thank you, Ed!   

You are greatly appreciated! 

 

 

Board Officers 
At the organizational meeting, the Board of 

Directors elected the following members to 

these positions. 

President – Bruce Beckwith 

Vice President – Neal Sangree 

Treasurer/Secretary – Jack Benner 

 

 

Dues Increase 
After discussion of the 2023 proposed budget 

and looking at the club’s current finances, The 

Board of Directors has decided to increase the 

membership dues and the lot leases.  These 

increases will go into effect for the 2023 

season.  Membership dues will increase 

$30/membership and the lot leases will 

increase $100/lease. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sevakeen.com/


100th Anniversary Group 

Photo 
The picture that was taken on the dam on July 

2nd has been printed in two landscape sizes and 

is available for purchase in the office.   

 8x16 size is $15 

12x24 is $20 

There are also mugs, bags, and t-shirts 

available!  

 

 
 

Mark your calendars! 
Fall clean-up and our chili cook off has been 

scheduled for Saturday, November 12th!   

More info will be coming. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
• The next Board meeting is scheduled 

for October 16, 2022 at 6 pm.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Business Spotlight 
Did you know that we have many talented and 

skilled members that own and operate their own 

business??  If you own your own business and 

would like to be showcased in our newsletters – 

send your information to Carolyn in the office and 

we will get your business recognized in some 

upcoming newsletters.  

 

 
Our first business is Bug Life Pest Control.  

Bug Life is owned by Will Hopkins who has 36 

years of experience.   Will can be reached at 

330.206.2695 or at buglife1966@gmail.com 

He provides free estimates and is licensed and 

insured.   
 

mailto:buglife1966@gmail.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


